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MILLION-DOLLAR SETTLEMENTS
VIRGINIA’S MILLION-DOLLAR SETTLEMENTS OF 2017

Pedestrian was run over by utility 
truck in crosswalk

Flores v. Local Road Contractor (name  
withheld) and Linwood Knight

Type of case: Personal Injury

Court: Fairfax Circuit Court

Attorneys: Peter S. Everett, Robert J. Stoney,  
Mark A. Towery, Chidi I. James, Lainie Singerman, 
Fairfax; Bruce S. Deming, Arlington

On July 3, 2013, in the middle of the 

afternoon, plaintiff was run over by an 

Arlington County utility truck as she 

crossed South 12th Street in Arlington.

At the time of the collision, the intersec-

tion was undergoing construction. As part 

of the project, the road had been repaved 

and the crosswalk had been moved 20 feet 

away from the intersection, adjacent to an 

overpass where 12th Street passed underneath Route 1.

The contractor, a local road contractor, had not yet re-striped the crosswalk, which was 

marked by new curb cuts and pedestrian poles only – the new pedestrian walk signals 

were not yet energized.
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